	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Field Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF August, 2005 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --  7 Schools  1 Principal

	

	Alwood        Cambridge         Dakota         Orion         Pecatonica         Westmer         Yorkwood

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 0

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 4

	

	· Section 1 IAVAT Fall Meeting – Ed Curry Residence – Pearl City, IL 
· Section 2 IAVAT Fall Meeting – Dan Hartman Residence – Mt. Carrol, IL
· Section 3 IAVAT Fall Meeting – Happy Joes – Kewanee, IL 
· Section 4 IAVAT Fall Meeting – Sirloin Stockade – Galesburg, IL 

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 7

	

	· Soil & Water Districts Summer Conference – Holiday Inn – Decatur, IL
· CAERT/E-Unit Meeting – IAA Building – Bloomington, IL
· FCAE Staff Meeting – PAQ Interactive – Monticello, IL 
· Illinois State Fair Agriculture Day – Illinois State Fair Grounds – Springfield, IL
· Ag In The Classroom 101 – IAA Building – Bloomington, IL 
· Delabar Vocational System Director – Bob Pritchett – Monmouth, IL

· Illinois Farm Progress Show – Decatur, IL 

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Assisted new and relocated teachers in establishing Login and Passwords

· Contacted teachers to retrieve updated IAVAT directory information

· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Made follow-up contacts with EFE directors on IFG Applications

· Organized and sorted school files
· Prepared Section IAVAT fall meeting materials

· Organized office and office materials 

· Other various Office Duties

· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· 1 Sick, 2 Vacation Days

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 3,395

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	It has been a busy travel month, yet very rewarding as I began making my school visits to see many of the terrific activities the teachers in District 1 are completing. There are two beginning teachers I have had the privilege of working with and all of the vacancies are filled. I am looking forward to continuing my visits so I can understand the needs of the District 1 teachers as we begin planning in-service and professional development workshops. 


